
WMRC monthly meeting 
Sept 18, 2017   7pm 
Weeks Memorial Library 
 
Attendance: (9) Casey McMann, Kim Hanf, Ramona Chessman, Dave Chessman, Peg Desautels, Val Pederson, Jo Ann 
Culver, Bill Joyce, Deb Joyce. 
 
The Secretary’s report from the August 21, 2017 meeting was read by Casey. A motion to accept the report as being 
read was made by Jo Ann, 2nd by Val, zero opposed. 
 
The Treasurer’s report from Aug 21 to Sept 18 was read by Vicki. A motion to accept the report as being read was made 
by Val, 2nd by Jo Ann, zero opposed. 
 
Old Business: 
Vicki read a profit/loss statement for the Aug show, she did not deduct $265 for Day end awards so she has not written 
out our donation check yet. A motion to keep the donation amount as is and not deduct the $265 from the donation 
total was made by Vicki, 2nd by Val, zero opposed. The total donation to Mike MacKillop will stay as $738. 
 
The old banner still needs to be measured to place an order for a new banner. 
 
Prices on laptops and printers still need to be researched. 
 
New Business: 
Casey and Vicki talked about the October Sunday Funday, revised the class list, will not be taking pre entries. 
 
Bill Joyce asked if one of the summer youth scholarship winners could come to the banquet and speak about her 
experiences that were made when she used the scholarship money. Everyone thought that it would be a great idea. 
 
Members discussed adding rules to being able to get scholarship money, possibly writing an essay and having to come to 
a club meeting and give a presentation about their lessons/clinics. 
 
There was discussion on the possibility of associating our show with the North Haverhill Fair horse show, there was not 
any voting but by general discussion majority of the members present did not want to associate. They thought that 
there were too many liabilities on the club. 
 
The next meeting will be held on October 16, 2017. 
 
A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Bill J, 2nd by Jo Ann, zero opposed. 


